
TEAM NEUTRINO
Ames FLL Scrimmage
In the beginning of December, Team Neutrino volunteered at 
the Ames FIRST LEGO League (FLL) Scrimmage with FIRST 
TECH Challenge (FTC) Team Photon. All six FLL teams and 
Neutrino and Photon mentors attended the event. The FLL 
teams were able to experience judging and matches in a 
competition-like environment. After the matches, Team 
Neutrino and Team Photon presented future opportunities in 
FIRST to the community.

ITEC and Boy Scouts Presentations
We presented to educators at the Iowa Technology Education 
Connection (ITEC) conference in Des Moines. We also 
demoed our robot to a local Boy Scout troop. It was so great 
to reconnect with our community and present about our 
team. We hope to continue building positive relationships 
and spreading the word of STEM. Thank you so much for 
everyone who volunteered and attended!

Sponsor Goals
The fundraising subteam has worked hard throughout the 
summer and fall to help us afford all of our annual expenses. 
Recently, Team Neutrino reached our fundraising goal of 
$40,000. This will enable us to attend two regional 
competitions and the World Championship next year. We 
greatly appreciate the support from all of our sponsors!

Winter Party
On December 10th, Team Neutrino held our annual Winter 
Party. The fun festive event consisted of video game 
tournaments, cookie decorating, white elephant gift 
exchange, and team bonding. It was a blast and was a great 
opportunity for getting closer as a team outside of our 
regular environment. Additionally, the winter party helped us 
to show new members Team Neutrino’s hospitality and 
friendliness.
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